
 
 

Allegacy Federal Credit Union Elects Quintin Williams As Associate Board Member 
 
Winston-Salem, N.C, October 31, 2022 – Allegacy Federal Credit Union recently announced the 
appointment of Quintin Williams as associate board member.  

 
“This associate board member role will ensure Allegacy has a pipeline of 
future board members,” says Allegacy President and CEO, Cathy Pace. 
“When they become full-fledged board members, they will already have a 
deep understanding of our credit union, which allows for seamless 
transitions without a long onboarding process.” 
 

Williams comes to the associate board position with a bachelor’s degree from Wake Forest 
University and an MBA from High Point University. In his current role as chief operating officer 
at Debbie’s Staffing Services, Inc., he is known as a natural leader with positive contributions in 
areas of finance, sales, network design-implementation, operations, and organizational 
development. Williams is also a Triad Business Journal’s 40 Under 40 honoree.  
 
“Our board of directors looks forward to having Williams in this position aiding in the success 
and longevity of our credit union,” adds Pace. 
 
 

###  
 
 

 
About Allegacy 
For 55 years, Allegacy Federal Credit Union has helped its members, employees and the communities it 
serves be their best by helping people make smart financial choices. By doing right, Allegacy has become 
one of the largest credit unions in North Carolina serving over 170,000 members worldwide with $2 
billion in assets and over $1.6 billion in assets under management in its financial planning group, 
Allegacy Investment Group. With roots in Winston-Salem, Allegacy has 18 locations and nine high school 
student-run credit unions. Allegacy offers personal and business financial services to help a broad 
membership base including the employees, retirees and families of over 1,800 companies throughout 
the country. To learn more, visit Allegacy.org. 


